With the Patient-Driven Payment Model (PDPM) to take effect this October, skilled nursing
facilities must change care delivery systems to maximize efficiencies and reimbursement.
However, they must not compromise on patient outcomes.

naviHealth experts, Colleen O’'Rourke and Amy Leibensberger, present four ways SNFs can

redesign care and prepare for PDPM in a bylined article with McKnight’s. Read the full story
here.


https://www.mcknights.com/marketplace/4-ways-snfs-can-redesign-care-and-prepare-for-pdpm/article/786050/

